
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
September 2023 

 

Dear families 
As you know, the safety of our students on their journey to and from school is of paramount importance to us.  If you do have 
to drive to bring your children to school, and walking is not an option, we would ask that you are particularly careful in the use 
of Trinity Road.  It is important that families adhere to the one-way system put in place by Bradford Council, drive at a speed 
that is safe for our students and do not double park in a way that would prevent emergency services having access to the schools 
and residential homes along the road.  

Although we do not have legal jurisdiction over the road itself, we would ask as families of our school community that you 
support us in this measure to protect our children.  However, if you notice any unsafe behaviour and would like to report this 
formally please use this link: https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/report-it/report-nuisance-obstructive-parking  

Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Steele 
Principal 
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